
Reliable Data Cable Solutions for
Extended Distance Operations

www.wwcables.com.au



In a world driven by seamless connectivity, the right data
cable can make all the difference. Whether you're setting up
a robust communication network or ensuring uninterrupted
data transfer, choosing a cable that meets your needs is
crucial. 

World Wire Cables offers ACA 008 approved multi-pair data
cables designed for extended distance balanced pair
operations, including EIA RS422, RS485, and RS232. These
cables are crafted with precision, featuring 300V stranded
tinned copper for superior conductivity and durability. The
polypropylene (PP) insulation and PVC 4V-75 sheath provide
excellent protection, while the overall screening ensures
minimal interference, even in demanding environments.

The coloured pairs with a grey sheath make installation
straightforward and organised, saving you time and effort.
With low capacitance, these data cables are perfect for
applications requiring reliable performance over long
distances. 

Whether you're upgrading your existing setup or starting
from scratch, World Wire Cables' data cables are engineered 
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to deliver consistent results. Trust in a solution that
combines quality, efficiency, and longevity to keep your
operations running smoothly. 

Choose us for data cables that connect your world with
confidence. For more information, visit us at:
https://www.wwcables.com.au/products/data.html.
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